
From: Cllr Roy Chamdal
To: ; Cllr Ekta Gohil; Cllr Shehryar Ahmad-Wallana
Subject: Re: Street Trading Consultation - food vehicle at 92 Pield Heath Road, Uxbridge, UB8 3NJ
Date: 19 April 2024 12:12:31
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Good day all, I have a few questions on this application:

What parking provision is available- The Tesco car park across the road is always
congested, Pield heath road is extremely narrow at this junction ( this road is a main route
to the hospital) and is next to a roundabout.

The closing hours I believe need looking at especially during week days as it is surrounded
by residential properties .

They are trading at the moment -…. Is this ok without a trading license? Temporary sign
attached to a hedge at the roundabout.

Power source is a extension cable from a neighbouring property.

Roy

Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Lois King 
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 4:50 pm
To: Cllr Roy Chamdal <RChamdal@hillingdon.gov.uk>; Cllr Ekta Gohil
<egohil@hillingdon.gov.uk>; Cllr Shehryar Ahmad-Wallana <sahmad-
wallana@hillingdon.gov.uk>
Subject: Street Trading Consultation - food vehicle at 92 Pield Heath Road, Uxbridge, UB8
3NJ

Dear Consultees

We have received the following new street trading (pitch) licence application:

Applicant: Mr Zabih Yakrang

Trading Area: The pitch will be located on private property outside Jinli Chinese Restaurant, 92
Pield Heath Road, Uxbridge (see photo and plan). Its within 7m of the public highway hence the
need for a street trading licence

Size: 3m x 2m

Days & Times: Monday – Sunday 11:00 – 23:00 hours
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From: Cllr Roy Chamdal
To:  Cllr Ekta Gohil; Cllr Shehryar Ahmad-Wallana
Subject: Re: Street Trading Consultation - food vehicle at 92 Pield Heath Road, Uxbridge, UB8 3NJ
Date: 25 April 2024 15:59:08
Attachments: image001.png

Good afternoon Lois, Definitely going in the correct direction regarding opening hours.
Having spoken to a resident who lives very close to this application,he was also of the
opinion that a 12-10pm is better than a 11pm finish time.
Can the applicant be informed of potential actions should this operation cause issues / not
adhering to opening ..closing times. Thank you.

Roy

Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Lois King 
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 4:19 pm
To: Cllr Roy Chamdal <RChamdal@hillingdon.gov.uk>; Cllr Ekta Gohil
<egohil@hillingdon.gov.uk>; Cllr Shehryar Ahmad-Wallana <sahmad-
wallana@hillingdon.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Street Trading Consultation - food vehicle at 92 Pield Heath Road, Uxbridge,
UB8 3NJ

Dear Cllr Chamdal

Further to my email below please be advised that I have referred the power supply to the Food,
Health and Safety Team and the banner to the Planning & Street Scene Enforcement Teams.

I have also contacted the applicant and he has advised that

(i) they do not have any customer parking as their brand operates as a street market
seller and most people come on foot

(ii) their operating hours are 12 noon until 10pm

If he would be agreeable to those hours on his licence would you be satisfied with that please?
Thanks

I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards

Lois King (Mrs)

Mrs Lois King
Principal Licensing Officer
Licensing Service
3S/08 Civic Centre, High Street, Uxbridge, UB8 1UW




